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Dear Dr. Thorton:

I was pleased to learn that you were selected to participate

in Spacelab 3 as a Mission Specialist. The experience you have
gained during the RAHF compatibility tests and zero-gravity
sickness studies will undoubtedly be an asset to the mission
and its Life Sciences activities.

We look forward to your participation as a crew member on this
mission.
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